
September 27th, 1909.

Dear Miss Phillips,

I xoar Mxit I CtUi lOt have explained myself very 

clearly in my letter of se,)teilber :.5rd on 5;he subject of the 

proposed join Cowiittee of the National Union and the London 

Society.

I!y Committee v/hilo offering a general ./elcane go suoha 

suggestion are not able to proceed in the niattor without 

infonma-tion as to the views ol the National Union upon the 

scope of work of the new Corwnittee and other necessary matters 

of arrangement. Tliey luive therefore placed the matter in 

the hands of their Ruh-OoMaittec for Ih^blic Meetings for report.

The three members of Cmamittee selected by the 

National Union to roprcseiit them in the event of a joinfcom* 

mittee being formed, have been invited to attend a meeting of 

the Sub-Oomiittee for Public Meetings on October 4th in order



that the scheme of the National Union should he

W^W 53fi1Jt^ ' •■

fully under­

stood by my Committee*

I much regret that any misunderstanding should have 

arisen*

Yours very taruly,

X


